
Haworth House and a Partnership in Caring 

The Servant Center and the Greensboro Housing Authority have partnered to better serve the 

needs of the homeless Veteran population. The Servant Center is constructing and will operate 

nine one-bedroom, permanent supportive apartments for low-income individuals with 

disabilities. The site will be located in the Glenwood neighborhood of Greensboro, a targeted 

area for revitalization by the City of Greensboro. As a partner, the Greensboro Housing 

Authority will provide 

eight project-based 

VASH Vouchers that 

will allow The Servant 

Center to use eight of 

the nine units, 

specifically, for 

homeless Veterans. 

These vouchers will 

provide that no resident 

pay more than 30% of 

his/her income in rent 

by subsidizing the 

remainder. As the 

vouchers will be 

project-based, residents 

will not have to wait for 

a Section 8 Voucher and 

will be able to move 

directly into the units. 

The Servant Center is 

pleased with the 

opportunity to work 

with the Greensboro 

Housing Authority in 

serving the needs of the community. 

 


